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Morandi Giorgio Morandi
2010
Disegno italiano del
Novecento Giovanni
Anzani 1993 Un gruppo di
specialisti (tra i quali
citiamo Francesco
Porzio, Patrizia
Zambrano, Valerio
Terraroli, Fabio Benzi,
Giovanni Anzani)
affronta in saggi
illustrati il percorso
del disegno tra tecniche
e materiali, stili e
movimenti (dal Liberty
al Futurismo, dal
Novecento all'Arte
povera): una produzione
che ha visto cimentarsi
gli artisti più
rappresentativi del
nostro Novecento e un
interesse sempre
maggiore da parte di
numerosi collezionisti.
Enciclopedia italiana di
scienze, lettere ed arti
Giovanni Gentile 2017

Pino Gallizio - The
laboratory of writing
Pinot Gallizio 2005 Neil
MacGregor, the Director
of the British Museum,
looks at the world
through the eyes of
Shakespeare's audience
by exploring objects
from that turbulent
period. Examining these
objects, Neil discusses
how Shakespeare's
audiences understood and
made sense of the
unstable and rapidly
changing world in which
they lived. With old
certainties shifting
around them, in a time
of political and
religious unrest and
economic expansion, Neil
asks what the plays
would have meant to the
public when they were
first performed. Neil
uses objects to explore
the great issues of the
day that preoccupied the
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public and helped shape
the works and considers
what they can reveal
about the concerns and
beliefs of Shakespearean
England.
Morandi Giorgio Morandi
1991
Medialismo Gabriele
Perretta 1993
Modernity and Nostalgia
Romy Golan 1995-01-01
Golan argues that
reactionary issues such
as anti-urbanism, the
return to the soil,
regionalism,
corporatism, xenophobia,
and doubts about the new
technology became
central to cultural and
art-historical
discourse. Focusing on
the overlap of avantgarde and middle-of-theroad production, she
investigates the import
of these issues not only
in, painting, sculpture,
and architecture
(concentrating on the
work of Leger, Picasso,
Le Corbusier, Ozenfant,
Derain, the Surrealists,

and the so-called
naifs), but also in the
decorative arts, in the
spectacle of world and
colonial fairs, and in
literature. Throughout
she finds evidence that
artists turned from the
aesthetics of the
machine age toward a
more organic,
naturalistic art. This
leads her to ask whether
the famous and momentous
shift of the avant-garde
from Paris to New York
in 1939 did not, in
fact, begin two decades
earlier, in 1918.
Modern Antiquity
Christopher Green 2011
Published on the
occasion of an
exhibition held at the
J. Paul Getty Museum in
Los Angeles, Nov. 2,
2011-Jan.16, 2012.
Epoca 1985
Andrea Vaccaro Anna K.
Tuck-Scala 2012 This is
the first scholarly
monograph on one of the
most important
seventeenth-century
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painters of southern
Italy. Although it is
widely known that
Vaccaro was one of the
main protagonists in the
artistic culture of
Naples, modern scholars,
particularly from the
twentieth century, have
often considered him to
be a painter of second
rank, perhaps due to
numerous works of uneven
quality that have been
attributed to him. The
aim of this book is to
re-establish the
historical role of
Vaccaro, concentrating
in particular on his
secure and documented
artistic production, by
checking firsthand
relevant literary and
archival sources. The
latter, including new
documents found by the
author, are gathered
together for the first
time and published in
the appendix. Catalogue
entries for Vaccaro's
documented corpus,
together with a re-

examination of
biographical data, allow
for a better definition
of the chronological
development of Vaccaro's
art.
Ananke 88 - Settembre
2019 C. Dezzi Bardeschi
2019-11-29 Mission to
China - Attualità del
Bauhaus - Leonardo,
Neoleonardo,
Iperleonardo
Bioreboot: The
Architecture of R&sie{n}
Giovanni Corbellini 2009
"Bioreboot features
nineteen projects illustrated with
extensive plans,
photographs, and
renderings - along with
essays and an interview,
providing the most
comprehensive monograph
to date of this elusive,
intriguing firm, led by
Francois Roche and
Stephanie Lavaux.
Despite working with
oppositonal
relationships; machinery
versus nature; purity
versus corruption;

morandi-lessenza-del-paesaggio-catalogo-della-mostra-alba-16-ottobre-2010-16-gennaio-2011-ediz-illustrata

4/11

Downloaded from
microformat.makedatamakesense.com
on August 11, 2022 by guest

paranoia versus
rationality - theirs is
an architecture whose
primary aim is the
ecological and social
improvement of the place
in which it exists.
Bioreboot is a thoughtprovoking leap into the
future and a clarion
call for the development
of a new relationship
between contemporary
architecture and the
socionatural world." -Book Jacket.
The Way of the Shovel
Dieter Roelstraete 2013
Catalog for the
exhibition, November 9,
2013-March 9, 2014.
Fondazione Magnani-Rocca
Fondazione Magnani Rocca
2001
Parmigianino e il
manierismo europeo Lucia
Fornari Schianchi 2003
The Pilgrim's Bowl
Philippe Jaccottet 2015
The author meditates on
the work of Italian
artist Giorgio Morandi
and its power to evoke a
complexity of emotions

and astonishment. He
examines Morandi's
ascetic still lifes,
contrasting his artistic
approach to the life
philosophies of two
authors whom he
cherished, Pascal and
Leopardi, and reflecting
on the few known
autobiographical details
about Morandi.
Bibliografia nazionale
italiana 2010-07
A Prato per vedere i
Corot Luigi Cavallo 1989
Capogrossi Luca Massimo
Barbero 2013 A master of
Abstractism between
informal art and signbased painting. The
unmistakable sign of
Giuseppe Capogrossi
(1900–1972), like the
gesture of Lucio Fontana
and the material of
Alberto Burri, have left
an indelible mark on the
history of twentiethcentury Italian art.
Capogrossi: A
Retrospective is the
final tribute to one of
the absolute leaders of

morandi-lessenza-del-paesaggio-catalogo-della-mostra-alba-16-ottobre-2010-16-gennaio-2011-ediz-illustrata

5/11

Downloaded from
microformat.makedatamakesense.com
on August 11, 2022 by guest

the postwar art scene.
The book is conceived as
a genuine, extended
monograph, featuring
rich photographic and
textual documentation,
much of which has never
before been published.
The book investigates
the pathway taken by the
artist during a life
long activity, thanks to
detailed critical
historical essays by L.
M. Barbero, F. R.
Morelli, V. Rivosecchi,
G. Bertolino, F. Pola,
G. Mastinu, S.
Salvagnini, P. Bolpagni,
and L. d’Angelo.
Giorgio Morandi. The
Feeling of Things
Marilena Pasquali 2019
Giorgio Morandi,
1890-1990 Giorgio
Morandi 1990
Museo Morandi Giorgio
Morandi 2004 Giorgio
Morandi was one of the
most admired Italian
painters of the 20th
century and is
considered the
quintessential 'artist's

artist'. This volume is
published to accompany a
detailed exhibition that
gives an incite into the
mind of an enigmatic,
almost obsessive and
highly respected artist.
Morandi Fabrizio D'Amico
2004
Twentieth-century
Italian Art Museum of
Modern Art (New York,
N.Y.) 1972
Morandi, 1890-1964
Giorgio Morandi 2009
Il turismo culturale
europeo Roberta
Garibaldi 2012
Missoni Art Colour Emma
Zanella 2016-05-03
Published on the
occasion of the Missoni,
Art, Colour exhibition,
this visually rich
catalogue surveys the
history and inspiration
behind one of the most
iconic fashion houses of
all time. Rosita and
Ottavio Missoni launched
their eponymous fashion
house in the 1950s,
combining art and
fashion to create a
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unique style that is
recognized all over the
world. This book is both
a celebration of the
unmistakable Missoni
style, whose innovative
approach mixes color,
pattern, and matter with
an extraordinary sense
of balance, and an
exploration of works by
artists who have
influenced the designers
over the course of their
creative, cultural, and
artistic journey.The
book is divided into
four thematic sections
that describe the
creative process of the
Missoni house, from the
sources of their
inspiration to their
transformation of
material. It begins with
"Roots," which presents
the historical avantgarde in Europe,
including works by
Kandinsky, Klee, Balla,
and Severini, and is
followed by "Color,
Material, and Shape,"
which focuses on Missoni

fashion and design.
"Conversations" explores
Missoni s creativity in
relation to Italian
visual culture from the
1950s to the 1980s, and
"Tapestries" reveals
Ottavio Missoni s most
significant works of art
made of knitted
patchwork."
La Pittura in Italia
1992
Paesaggio urbano Alida
Moltedo 2003 Catalogo
della mostra di stampe
italiane tenuta a Roma
nel 2003. Esposte opere
di: A. Achilli, A.
Balduini, G. Balsamo
Stella, L. Bartolini, L.
Bencini Carpanetti, U.
Boccioni, B. Boccolari,
D. Broglio, A. Bucci, G.
Caraffa, A. Carbonati,
G. Cisari, S. Conti
Morandi, S. Cottone, F.
Dal Pozzo, D. De
Bernardi, G. E.
Fegarotti, N. Finamore,
T. Gazzo, L. Gorgone, G.
Haas Triverio, E. Holm,
A. Lega, E. Lo Martire,
A. Lombardi, P.
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Manaresi, B. da Osimo
Marsili, G. Morandi, P.
Morbiducci, G. Moreno,
D. Neri, P. Pace, F.
Pasqui, M. Quilici
Buzzacchi, V. Rinaldi
Zyla, L. Russolo, A.
Serao, S. Sorrentino, S.
Tosti, R. Vespignani, G.
Wenter Marini, G.
Zannacchini, A. Ziveri.
World Cities and the
Future of the
Metropoles: Beyond the
city, the metropolis
Luigi Mazza 1988
Behind the Door Giorgio
Bassani 2017-09-28 A new
translation of Bassani's
moving novel of
childhood friendship and
the unexpected loss of
innocence The years
lived since then have
not, in the end, been of
any use: I haven't
managed to remedy the
suffering which has
remained there like a
hidden wound, secretly
bleeding. In the fourth
book of the Romanzo di
Ferrara cycle, Bassani
paints a moving portrait

of a 1930s childhood in
which even the familiar
classroom and playground
dramas begin to reflect
the sinister forces at
work in fascist Italy.
This powerful tale of
friendship and rivalry
in the face of the ever
encroaching spectre of
adulthood adds yet
another intricate thread
to Bassani's rich
tapestry of his native
city, Ferrara. 'Giorgio
Bassani is one of the
great witnesses of this
century, and one of its
great artists' Guardian
'Powerful new
translations . . .
Bassani began as a poet,
and McKendrick's
redelivery of this taut
uncompromising fiction
reveals resonance and
generosity' Ali Smith
Schools of Architecture
Christopher Girot 1996
In this book you will
find another
manifestation of this
sub-culture. It takes
the form of a report on
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a competition entitled
'The school of
architecture as a
subject of design', in
which architectural
students were invited to
design a school of
architecture for the
future. The organizer,
the Netherlands
Architecture Institute,
received over 400
entries from all over
the world, from China to
Mexico, from Sweden to
Australia. In addition
to the space devoted to
the winning designs, the
book also provides a
qualitative and
quantitative overview of
the entries. In
analysing the variety of
answers to the
competition brief it
offers a fascinating
insight into the
ambitions and dreams of
a future generation of
architects.
Il dizionario dei
pittori: G-N Carlo
Pirovano 2002
Terzoocchio 1994

Fortuny Daniela Ferretti
2019
Exit Morandi Maria
Cristina Bandera
2019-10-31 * An
informative
accompaniment to an
exhibition of Giorgio
Morandi's work at the
Museo Novecento,
Florence* Focuses on
Giorgio's relationships
with some of the
greatest contemporaneous
art critics This book,
like the exhibition it
accompanies, takes as a
starting point four
important paintings in
the collection of the
Museo Novecento, which
belonged to collector
Alberto Della Ragione,
including a rare
watercolour of a female
figure that reveals
Morandi's extraordinary
artistic abilities. It
illustrates paintings,
drawings, and prints
that have been kept in
various private
collections. Exit
Morandi also celebrates
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Morandi's relationship
with art critics such as
Roberto Longhi, Carlo
Ludovico Ragghianti,
Cesare Brandi and
Francesco Arcangeli.
Bruce Nauman Carlos
Basualdo 2018
Introduction / Carlos
Basualdo -- Interview
with Bruce Nauman /
Carlos Basualdo -- Body
at work / Erica F.
Battle -- Walks in walks
out : an appreciation /
Caroline Bourgeois
Svenja Deininger: Two
Thoughts 2020-09-15
Svenja Deininger's
process-based geometric
paintings juxtaposed
with 1920s paintings by
Wladyslaw Strzeminski
This book juxtaposes
works by Vienna-based
painter Svenja Deininger
(born 1974) with four
architectural paintings
from the 1920s by Polish
painter Wladyslaw
Strzeminski (1893-1952).
Deininger's practice
involves continuously
adding and stripping

layers of mixed oil
paint, gesso, marble
dust and glue.
Morandi ultimo Giorgio
Morandi 1997
The Milk of Dreams
Leonora Carrington
2017-05-16 In English
for the first time, a
wild and darkly funny
book that combines
Surrealist painter
Leonora Carringon's
fantastical writing and
illustrations for
children The maverick
surrealist Leonora
Carrington was an
extraordinary painter
and storyteller who
loved to make up stories
and draw pictures for
her children. She lived
much of her life in
Mexico, and her sons
remember sitting in a
big room whose walls
were covered with images
of wondrous creatures,
towering mountains, and
ferocious vegetation
while she told fabulous
and funny tales. That
room was later
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whitewashed, but some of
its wonders were
preserved in the little
notebook that Carrington
called The Milk of
Dreams. John, who has
wings for ears, Humbert
the Beautiful, an
insufferable kid who
befriends a crocodile

and grows more
insufferable yet, and
the awesome Janzamajoria
are all to be
encountered in The Milk
of Dreams, a book that
is as unlikely,
outrageous, and dreamy
as dreams themselves.
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